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16th February 2024 

Dear Parents 
 
World Book Day Workshops – Wednesday 6th March  
 
In a change to the advertised day on ‘Dates for the Fridge,’ the school will be celebrating 
World Book Day on Wednesday 6th March. On this day, any children who wish to dress up 
as a character may do so. Additionally, we will continue our “Root Vegetable” character 
theme. For those new to the school, to take part you simply transform a root vegetable into 
a character from a book and bring it into school on the day. There’s lots of ideas out there if 
you search “World Book Day potato characters”, but I know many of you will enjoy coming 
up with your own interpretation - any root veg can have a starring role.   

 
To further enhance their learning, the whole of the school will be taking part in a day of 
workshops to celebrate the day. In the morning, the Big Bubble Theatre Company will be 
running workshops with Years 3 to 6 around the theme of Robert Louis Stevenson’s 
‘Treasure Island.’ After lunch, our EYFS, Year1 and Year 2 classes will enjoy the delights of 
Julia Donaldson’s ‘Superworm.’  
 
Thanks to the continued generosity of FoES and their fundraising efforts, these activities 
will be FREE of CHARGE for all children As a team, we would once again like to thank 
FoES for financing these activities and to you, the parents, for always generously 
supporting all their fundraising efforts throughout the year. Their efforts give us the 
opportunity to enhance the children’s learning with some wonderful educational 
experiences. 
 
Throughout the day, we will do a variety of activities linked to this year’s theme, ‘Children’s 
Choices are Championed’ and declare our ‘Best in Show’ root vegetable book character 
winners during the day with photographs on our Twitter account. Please note: Year 6 PE as 
per normal in the afternoon. 
 
 
If you have any questions, then please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr Shaw ashaw@elton.cambs.sch.uk 
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